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Doug’s Digs:
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Aeration of the greens has been completed and they are back in top playing condition.  Aeration of the tee boxes and fairways will begin after the Club Championship which ends on Labor Day. 

On the evening of August 28th a large willow tree between the 1st and 9th holes fell. Cleanup will begin as soon as possible.
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We are also in the process of grinding 6 stumps from trees that had been removed previously.

Our course remains in good playing condition. 
If you have questions or suggestions for Doug regarding the maintenance of our course, please email them to info@monroecountryclubny.com using the subject “Doug’s Digs” and we will try to have them answered for you.

Night Golf Comes to Monroe C.C. 
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There will be a Night Golf event on Saturday 9/16/06 starting at 6:30 PM.  Players will be provided with glowing golf balls.  This should be a fun time for all.  Please sign up in the Pro Shop.
Important Note:  

If anyone has extra keys to our golf carts, please return them to the pro shop immediately.
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2006 Junior Championship Winners:

Congratulations to the winners of this year’s Junior Championship.  They are (from left to right): Scott McWatters, First Place Winner.  Sean O’Shea, 2nd Place Winner. Brendan Nosal, 3rd Place Winner... And, Winner of the Best Dressed Award goes to Johnny Schiffano.
2006 Player of the Year Standing

(as of Sept. 3rd)

225 points- Billy Buchanan

200 points- Peter Cassity

175 points- Jerry McAulliffe, John Dix and Dan Parrinelli
125 points- Scott McWatters

100 points- John Douthit and Arthur Laurent
For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with Peter Cassidy.

Holiday Party:

Circle the date, December 9th will be MCC's Holiday

Party.  Time and details are forthcoming. Join us all and help to make this family event a big success.  Santa may be making an appearance and the big 50/50 raffle will be drawn.  We look forward to seeing all of you there.

50 / 50 Raffle:

In an effort to raise money to plant new trees along

the 5th fairway and the 3rd hole, we are having a

50/50 raffle with the ticket donation, $100.  There will be 6 cash prizes including the Grand prize of $7,000!! 100% of the money raised will be spent on tree restoration. Please speak to any Board member or Pete Marotta about purchasing your raffle tickets.  The drawing will be at our December 9th Holiday Party.  Please help us help our course.

Upcoming Events:

· Sept. 2nd, 3rd and 4th. Club Championships. Men, Women and Juniors.
· Sept. 23rd & 24th, Member/Guest Tournament.
· Oct. 1st, Tournament of Champions

Apply in the Pro Shop for these events.

Outings:

· 9/8/06 - Sean Taylor Memorial – Course is open to members.

· 9/12/06 - 12th Battalion Outing – 9 AM Shotgun- Course Closed

· 9/15/06 – AOH Outing – Course closed 
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